
FACILITY 
ENGINEERING 
                                  Since 1996 
 
 

101 Dempsey Road z  Madison, WI  53714 z  608.240.9110 z  fax 608.240.9112 
www.facilityengineeringinc.com 

 
March 19, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Albert J. Franitza – Principal Planner 
City of Milwaukee Department of City Development 
809 N. Broadway  
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
 
In regards to:  1888 North Water Street - Building Envelope Rehabilitation 
  Amendment to Planned Development  
  Owner’s Statement of Intent - - Supplement 
 
Dear Mr. Franitza, 
 
Attached, you will find the supplemental information requested by Venessa.  This 
includes various architectural details of the 4th-7th floor exterior finish detailing. 
 
I hope this meets the City’s expectations. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Kelly B. Thompson AIA, CSI 
Principal Architect 
 
 
Cc:  William Burkhart – Skyline Development 
 Highbridge Condominium Association 
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